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                            Bibliothèque publique du canton d’Armstrong

                     Armstrong Township Public Library












Apr 4 2018

Dear Minister,

On behalf of the Armstrong Twp Public Library / La bibliothèque publique du canton d’Armstrong, I wish to express our sincerest appreciation for your Government’s recognition of Ontario public libraries in your 2018 budget. Our patrons are very excited about what this means for the future of our library and we look forward to being able to offer continued quality programming and resources to our community. 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely,

Samara Cull

CEO, Armstrong Public Library


